
Chasco Camera Club 

Minutes of the Meeting, December 4, 2018 

1. Wayne welcomed 18 members and guest Steve Zimic. 

2. Minutes of all past meetings are always available from the Club Secretary, Connie Wilson, at 
her e-mail address.  Members are now receiving copies of the minutes from each meeting.  
Please let her know if your e-mail address has changed. 

3. Upcoming meetings: 

December 18th 12:30PM. End of Year Competition.  REMEMBER: You may submit 3 images in 
each category – mono and color on both print and digital form.  Also, the meeting will be at 
the Beacon Baptist Church located at 1334 Fivay Rd. 

January 8th, 12:00. Awards Luncheon -Niko’s on US 19, New Port Richey.  There will be a short 
business meeting prior to the Luncheon. 

January 22nd, 12:30PM.  Competition meeting with assignment “Five of a Kind.” NOTE: this 
date is the 4th Tuesday in January. 

February 5th 1:00 PM To Be Announced. 

4.  Treasury Report.  Marge – Beginning balance $820.15.  With deposits and Charges, Ending 
Balance - $729.95.  See her report attached. Also, Dues are due before the end of February. 

5. Website:  Jim said he’s been getting new bios.  Also, if a member gets a score of 26-27 in print 
competition, they must send him a copy if they want it on the website.  He said also that the 
space on the website is unlimited, so if anyone wants to add to their gallery, or start one, 
there is plenty of room.  Best way to submit them is 2-3 attached to an e-mail.  Size as same 
as submit to competition. 

6.  Scavenger Shoot:  Marie said it will be held in St. Petersburg on February 16th.  Wayne will 
pick a parking lot where participants will meet and let members know. She has a sign-up sheet 
today.  Photos will need to be sent to Jim at Chascocompetition@gmail.com by February 20th.  
Luncheon will be at Niko’s on February 26th. Car pools will be available. 

7. F3C.  Cheri said that the conference is coming up and there are flyers available, is interested.  
She is waiting to see when the Year End Competition will be. 

8. Assignment Entries:  Wayne said there is some confusion.  Question – can you create a black & 
white image from a color image?  Wayne said he will have a Board Meeting in January to 
discuss more specifics on what is allowable for these entries. 

9. Upcoming Field Trips.  Don said he was planning one for next Wednesday at Homosassa Park 
and had a sign-up sheet.  He can get a special rate if enough people attend.  He also discussed 
other possibilities for future trips. 

Competition followed with judges Cheri Halstead, Nancy Lester and Joe Constantino. Guest 
Steve Zimic did critiquing.


